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            MOE DIRECTIVES ON BANNING MOBILE PHONES IN SCHOOL CAMPUS 

 

Dear Parent, 

The ubiquitous Mobile Phone has seeped into the lives of every individual  irrespective of whether 

they are students, teachers, professionals or others.  It is imperative for us to reflect on this over 

dependence on technological interventions which can have both positive and negative impacts. In 

line with the Ministry of Education's Article No. (17), Clause No. (13) 'the mobile phones are 

restricted in the school campus'. 

 

 In order to adhere this rule school will organize periodic inspections to detect mobile 

phones, and they must be carried out in a manner that preserves students’ privacy. 

 If a student is found to be in possession of a mobile phone on campus, the phone will be 

confiscated.  

 The guardian will be notified of the violation.  

 The first time confiscation is seizing the phone for a month and in the second repetition 

school will reserve  the phone until the end of the school year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking forward to being supportive 

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

Dr. S J JACOB 
(Principal) 
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